
 
 
A Reminder about LMC Buying Group Membership 
 
The LMC Buying Group helps GP practices save money on products and services they 
regularly buy. The Buying Group have negotiated excellent discounts on a wide range of 
products and services from their approved suppliers. 
 
Buying Group membership is completely free and there is no compulsion to use all the 
suppliers. They do the hard work associated with finding the most competitive suppliers in 
cost and customer service, so they save you time as well as money on your purchasing! 
 
Although the Buying Group was originally set up to help GP practices save money on the 
products and services they regularly buy, membership is now also open to GP Federations 
and Primary Care Networks.  
 
Why use the Buying Group? 
 

• No membership fees 

• Excellent negotiated discounts from a range of suppliers 

• Quality products and services 

• Free cost analysis for members 

• No need to ‘shop around’ anymore – we’ve done the hard work already! 

• Access to a recruitment platform to advertise your clinical and non-clinical roles for 
free and a premium ‘Featured Job’ package for a small fee. 

• Access to a community resource hub 
 
If you’re not sure whether you’re a member and/or have access to the Buying Group 
website (this is where you can view the pricing/discounts and get quotes) then contact the 
Buying Group team on 0115 979 6910 or info@lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk. They can also help 
you with any questions you might have about your membership or the suppliers. 
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